
 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy Name and Version:  
 
Working With Children Checks – Version 1.0 
 

Purpose of this Policy:   
 
To ensure that any person associated with the MRSC in a capacity that requires them to have a 
current Working With Children Check (WWCC) does in fact have one and that the MRSC is noted 
thereon. 
 
To ensure that a complete and up-to-date WWCC register is maintained. 
 

Policy:     
 
All people associated with the MRSC in the following capacities are to have a current WWCC and the 
MRSC is to be noted thereon: 
 

a. All current committee members 
b. All current sub-Committee members, as determined from time-to-time 
c. All regular volunteers working in the canteen 
d. All Coaches 
e. All Team Managers 
f. All MRSC Marshalls and Match Officials 

 
Parents of current MRSC players who irregularly perform volunteer duties in the canteen are exempt 
from this policy, on the proviso that a regular canteen volunteer who has a current WWCC is present 
in the canteen at the time. 
 
The MRSC WWCC Register is to be maintained by an appointed Committee member and is to be 
made available to any MRSC member, officials from opposing teams, or any person of authority 
upon request. 
 

Date enacted by MRSC Committee: 
 
This policy was enacted by a unanimous decision of the MRSC Committee at a meeting held on the 
1st day of December, in the year 2016. 
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